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I am very opposed to this measure.  This is an attempt by yet another Republican to 

suppress voters that oppose them.  This will make it more difficult for people to vote- 

mostly working people or people with disabilities or limited transportation.  The 

citizens of Oregon voted for mail in ballots, and there's good reason to change this.  

Our democracy is being undermined on at the Federal level.  Let's not start 

undermining it at the state level as well.  

Sincerely, 

Dr. Erin Castle  


